
U.S. Department of Justice
Executive Office for Immigration Review 
Office of the Director 
5107 Leesburg Pike, Suite 2600 
Falls Church, Virginia 22041 

MEDIA ADVISORY Contact: Office of Legislative and Public Affairs
 (703) 305-0289 Fax: (703) 605-0365 

Internet:  www.usdoj.gov/eoir 

The Atlanta Immigration Court 

is moving to a new location as of 

December 18, 2007 

The new address is: 

180 Spring Street SW, Suite 241 
Atlanta, GA 30303 

The phone number remains the same: 

(404) 331-0907


Please note that the court will be closed from 
December 13 to 17, 2007, and will reopen on 

December 18, 2007, in the new location. 

For more information about the Atlanta Immigration Court, 
please visit us on the Web at: 

http://www.usdoj.gov/eoir/sibpages/atl/atlmain.htm 

Office of Legislative and Public Affairs 

http://www.usdoj.gov/eoir/sibpages/atl/atlmain.htm



